
 

 

 
   

               
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

CLIFTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
P.O. BOX 2209 

745 CLIFTON AVENUE 
CLIFTON, NEW JERSEY 07013 

Buildings and Grounds Department 

973-470-2276      973-470-0404 (FAX)______ 

Al  Marchione,  CEFM    Barbara Szczygiel, Secretary 
Director of Buildings and Grounds  Chris Suralik, Secretary 

Dear Parent, Guardian, and Staff Member: 

This notice is being distributed to comply with the New Jersey School Integrated Pest 
Management Act. The Clifton Public Schools has adopted an Integrated Pest 
Management Policy and has implemented an IPM plan to comply with this law. IPM is a 
holistic, preventative approach to managing pests.  

All schools in New Jersey are required to have an IPM Coordinator to oversee all 
activities related to IPM and pesticide use at the schools. 

The IPM Coordinators for the school district are: Al Marchione and Joe Fersch 

Business Telephone: (973) 470- 2276 

Business Address: 745 Clifton Ave., Clifton, NJ 07013 

The district also employs and uses an outside contractor that maintains control logs and 
does routine inspections as well as treats areas affected by pests. All logs are maintained 
at each of the schools. 

As part of the school pest control program, The Clifton Public Schools may use 
pesticides to treat unmanageable pests. Those pesticides are managed and used by a 
certified pest control company. The pesticides used are EPA approved and do not pose an 
unreasonable risk to human health nor the environment.  

If you have any questions as it relates to this policy please contact this office. 


